

## Dear 3rd Grade Families,

The only school supplies requested this year are headphones and a backpack. Other items suggested for class are crayons, scissors, pencils, glue sticks, colored pencils, highlighters, and a container for your child's school supplies.

While certainly not required, some parents like to provide supplies for the classroom. The following items would be greatly appreciated: tissue and Band-Aids. Due to allergy issues, we ask that hand sanitizer NOT be donated.

I look forward to seeing you at our open house!

Ms. Kilanowski

kilanowskij@sjredwings.org